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Dear parents,  

This half term we would like to invite you to join us in visiting Ordnance library. Your class will be visiting Ordnance 
library to explore all the wonderful books and facilities they have to offer. All parents are welcome to join us. Please 
come to the Gate Office 20 minutes before the time stated below.  

As a school we will not be borrowing books however, if you would like your child to borrow a book please bring 
along your library card (if you have one). If you don’t have one, you may have the opportunity to get a library card 
during the visit. 

The classes will be visiting on the following days and times: 

Jamaica Friday 9th December 9.30-10.30 

Cuba Thursday 8th December 9.30-10.30 

Year 1   

Atlantic Monday 5th December 9.30-10.30 

Pacific Tuesday 6th December 9.30-10.30 

Year 2   

England Tuesday 29th November 9.30-10.30 

Scotland Thursday 1st December 9.30-10.30 

Wales Friday 2nd December 10.30-11.30 

Year 3   

Somalia Monday 5th December  2-3 

Kenya Tuesday 22nd November 9.30-10.30 

Ghana Friday 25th November 10.30-11.30 

Year 4   

Spain Tuesday 29th November 2-3 
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Turkey Thursday 1st December 2-3 

France Friday 2nd December 2-3 

Year 5   

Japan Monday 21st November 9.30-10.30 

India Tuesday 22nd November 2-3 

China Friday 25th November 2-3 

Year 6   

Argentina Monday 14th November 2-3 

Brazil Thursday 17th November 2.15-3 

Peru Friday 18th November 2-3 

   

Olympus Thursday 17th November 9.30-10.30 

Everest Friday 18th November 10.30-11.30 

 

If your child’s class is visiting from 2-3pm, you are able to take your child straight home from the library - there will 
be no need to come back to school. If your child walks home alone, your child will return to school and walk home 
from school as normal.  

It would be wonderful if you could join us!  

Yours sincerely,  

Sarah Hudson 

Year 6 Lead & Reading Lead 

 

 

 

 


